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     April 6, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Steinmetz Roach 
nancy.roach@ymail.com  
 
  Re:  Docket No. 150113-WS 
 
Dear Ms. Roach: 
 

This will acknowledge receipt of Application for transfer of majority organizational 
control of Orange Blossom Utilities, Inc., holder of Certificate Nos. 639-W and 548-S in Sumter 
County, from Nancy Steinmetz Roach to Jonathan S. Dean, which was filed in this office on 
April 2, 2015, and assigned the above-referenced docket number.  Appropriate staff members 
will be advised. 
 
 Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket.  If mediation is 
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative hearing.  
For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 
 
 

           
       Carlotta S. Stauffer 
       Office of Commission Clerk 
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